
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  

OF THE  
NATURAL RESOURCES AND ENVIRONMENTAL 

COMMISSION MEETING 
TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 28, 2023 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the meeting of the Natural Resources and 

Environmental Commission scheduled for Tuesday, February 28, 2023 at 7:00 has been 
cancelled due to lack of quorum. 
 
The next Natural Resources and Environmental Commission Meeting will be held on 
Tuesday, March 28, 2023 at 7:00p.m., in the Amedee O. “Dick” Richards City Council 
Chambers located at 1424 Mission Street, South Pasadena, CA. 91030.   
 
Date Posted: 2/28/23 
 

 
________________________    
Melanis Stepanian, Staff Liaison  
 
 
 

Any questions regarding this information can be directed to the  
Public Works Department at (626) 403-7240.  Thank you. 
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